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Sanitary District No. 1
Enhanced Erev Pesach Collection Service

The Commissioners, Superintendent, and hard-working employees of
Sanitary District No. | are proud to, once again, provide enhanced collection
service throughout the Five Towns on Erev Pesach (Eve of Passover):

Friday, April 15th, 2022 7:00am to 3:00pm

An Easy And convenient way to
benefit from this valuable service

‘All Day”’ Pickup: Trash placed at the curb in
securely tied bags will be collected throughout

the Five Towns, between 7:00a.m. and 3:00 p.m.

* NOTE: Trash must be placed in sturdy, securely-tied bags. NOT
pails.

Phone-in Request: Call (516) 239-5600
from 7:00 a.m. to 12:00p.m. (Erev Pesach Only)

* Please Note: Sanitary Dist. £ cannot guarantee an exact time

Stay up-to-date on all Sanitation District No. | announcements and information about special services and
events by visiting: www.sanitarydistrictl.com to sign up for our email newsletter and service alerts.

Thank you to our local elected officials, and
religious and community leaders for generously
sharing time and resources needed to arrange

this valuable community service.
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